
TOLEDO
September 12, 1979 EDISON
Docket No. 50-346

License No. NPF-3

Serial No. 1-87

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Com:nission
Region III
Glenn Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

In response to your IE Bulletin No. 79-16, dated July 26, 1979, concerning
Industrial Security, Toledo Edison submits a response to those items of
concern as an enclosure to this letter.

Application is made to withhold the enclosed infor=ation from public
disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR Part 2.790(d) .

Yours very truly,
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RICHARD P. CROUSE '

VICE PRESIDENT, ENERGY SUPPLY

RPC/WHC

CC:

NRC Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Safeguards Inspection
Washington, D. C. 20555
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